Dear North Star Families,

The following elementary school teachers wish to express to you that we feel blessed and honored to
represent North Star Charter School. We understand that many of you have other options of places to
send your kids, whether it is a private or neighborhood school, but we believe that North Star is not a
typical school. This is a school of choice where excellence is expected and we strive to instill that
excellence in your children. Our vigorous curriculum and high academic achievement is showcased each
year with impressive test results that rank North Star at the top of all Idaho schools.

In addition to academic excellence, we strive to develop a strong moral character in the students at
North Star. Our goal is to cultivate respectful and compassionate individuals who will make a positive
impact on society. These superior qualities put together make North Star unlike any other school.

Our assurance to you is this that we are committed to the children, families, fellow teachers,
administration, and school board. Our intentions are to continue a high standard of teaching for many
years to come, but we cannot do this alone. We sincerely hope that you and your children will join us as

we move forward.
We wholeheartedly thank you for your support of our wonderful school.

Respectfully,



